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Dear Chief Executive,

Sub: Two-day Virtual Workshop 'Mindfulness for Organisational Excellence'
for Executives: 24- 25 Januarv 2022

At the outset, I would like to wish you a very huppy, healthy and prosperous new year. I am sure
that PSE shal1 continue to play a strategic role in Indian and global economy and hence it is
important to accord highest priority to employee well-being in addition to the productivity goals.

I would like to invite your attention to my DO letter dated 21't December,202l (copy enclosed)
regarding the Two- day non-residential workshop on 'Mindfulness for Organisational
Excellenceo for PSEs Executives which was scheduled on lTth-l8th January 2022. Though there
is a positive response for this offline workshop, we have received request from PSEs to conduct
the workshop in virtual mode due to the prevailing Covid-19 situation. Accordingly, SCOPE has

decided to organise the Workshop on24th- 25th Januaryr2Ll2 in virfual mode.

Given the increasing significance of the mindfulness training for organisational excellence, I
would request you to kindly nominate middle level executives for the Two-day Mindfulness
Workshop in virtual mode. The detailed revised Brochure is enclosed for your kind perusal and
circulation to appropriate departments.

The nominations may be forwarded to Ms. Hema Koul, Prog. Coordinator, Mobile: +91

9899362335 at ca@scopeonline.in latest by the 17th January,2022.

With regards

Yours sincerely

(Atul Sobti)

Chief Executives of CPSEs

1. Director (HR) of CPSEs
2. Nodal Officers of CPSEs

Encls: As Above
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